Monday 25th November 2024
Good Morning, 
I hope that you are all well and that the flooding hasn’t caused you too much disruption (again). 
Below are some ideas of things that you could be doing at home to support your child’s learning over the next few days.
Literacy
• Reading with your child and going through the sounds in their phonics sound packs.
• Reading eggs website (you can find the log in for this in the front of your child’s reading diary).
• Can you write a few sentences about what you got up to this weekend? Remember to include capital letters, full stops and finger spaces! You might like to draw a picture to go with it too.
· When we go back to school, we will be starting an exciting new topic in Literacy all about Stick Man. Can you create your own Stick Man? (see attached sheet for ideas).
Maths
We will be starting a new unit in Maths about shape. Can you go on a shape hunt around your home (or out and about) and see what shapes you can see? You could record these in the table attached or on a piece of paper. In addition to this, below is a list of websites with maths games that your child may wish to play to support their mathematical knowledge. 
•	Top marks          https://www.topmarks.co.uk/
•	White Rose 1 Minute Maths (this app is free to download on phones and tablets) 
•	BBC Bitesize   https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/subjects/z8x8h4j

Please also find attached some sheets for the children to complete if you have access to a printer to print these out. 
Please send in any work that you do manage to complete into school with your child. I really look forward to seeing what you get up to. 
Many thanks,
Mrs Haggart
